
 1 

GOVERNMENT COLLEGE OF TECHNOLOGY: COIMBATORE 13 

 

MINUTES OF THE  MEETING OF THE BOARD OF GOVERNORS (TEQIP) HELD AT  

THE PRINCIPAL’S CHAMBER ON    05.02.2014 AT 10.30 AM 

 

       Dt:  05.02.2014 

   

The Meeting of the Board of Governors of the Government College of Technology, 

Coimbatore 13, was held at the Conference Hall of the college on 05.02.2014   at 10.30 AM.   

  The following members attended the  BOG Meeting. 

 

  1. Mr K.Ilango     Chairman 

   Managing Director 

   RSM Autokast Limited 

   603, C-Block, Pioneer Complex 

   1075, Avanashi Road,  

   Coimbatore 641 018 

 

  2. Dr.V.Lakshmiprabha    Member Secretary 

   Principal, GCT, CBE   

 

  3. Er.Lakshminarayanan    Member 

   Managing Director, Autozone 

   SS No.149, Behind Lotus TVS  

   Show Room,     Mettupalayam  Road,       

   Coimbatore 43 

 

  4. Dr.V.Selladurai,    Member   

    Principal, 

   Coimbatore Institute of Technology 

   Aeroderome Post, Coimbatore 641 014 

 

  5. Dr.S.Subramanian,      Member 

Vice Chancellor 

Karpagam University 

(Karpagam Academny of Higher Education), 

Eachanari Post, 

Coimbatore - 641 021,  

 

  6.  Er.K.Viswanathan    Member 

   Viswanathan Construction Co 

   R.S.Puram, Coimbatore 

 

  7.  Prof  Esther Annlin Kala James  Member 

   Principal I/C, GCE, Trichy 
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         An evaluator for Academic Staff College of India, Hyderabad, Prof G.Surender Reddy, 

deputed by NPIU visited the campus.  The purpose of his visit was to evaluate the performance 

of TEQIP Phase II in selected institution.  Government College of Technology, Coimbatore was 

one in the selected list of institutions.  He interacted with the BOG members. 

 

 He appreciated the participation of BOG members in the institutional development.  He 

suggested that each member of BOG may be part of other committees of the institution too and 

can take specific roles in elevating a specific area.  Say for example Thiru K.Ilango, Chairman 

could develop industry institute interaction.  Dr.S.Subramanian could improve teaching learning.  

His suggestion was accepted by the members. 

 

 He appreciated the involvement of Alumni of the institution and their contribution.  He 

said that GCT would be selected for case study with regard to Alumni contribution for 

institutional growth.  The members expressed their happiness and assured that needed inputs 

would be given to the evaluator for making his case study. 

 

 The meeting came to an end at 11.15 PM.  

 

 

 

          (Dr.V.LAKSHMIPRABHA) 

                 PRINCIPAL &    

To                                                MEMBER SECRETARY, BOG  

 

Copy submitted to 

The Commissioner of  Technical Education, Chennai 25 

 – for  information 

 

The Chairman, BOG 

All the members of BOG  

Copy to: TEQIP Office  

    Dr.R.Thenmozhi, Asso.PCE – to publish in the Website 


